THE COMMITTEE ON
HUMAN RIGHTS

OF THE STATE BAR OF CALIFORNIA

555 FRANKLIN STREET
SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94102
TELEPHONE (415) 561-8220

February 22, 1983

John Montgomery
Dear Committee Member:

Re: SB 300

Here is another bill for you to review for our

next meeting.
your assignments, please let me know.

Thanks, _

‘ELLYN S. LEVINSON

If you are beginning to feel overburdened by
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